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BOARD  OF ALDERMEN  STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY

The  Town  of  Shallotte  Board  of  Aldermen  has  reviewed  and  approved/denied  the  
followingamendment  of  the Town of Shallotte Unified Development Ordinance (UDO).

ORDINANCE  25-06

AN ORDINANCE AMENDING THE TOWN OF SHALLOTTE UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT 

ORDINANCE, SPECIFICALLY

ARTICLE  3, SECTION  3-15

After review of the ordinance, staff report, and after consideration of any comments presented at

the  Planning Board  meeting, the  Board  of Aldermen  hereby find  the  UDO amendment  referenced 

above to be:

 Consistent with the Town of Shallotte  2018  Land Use Plan and any other officially adopted 

plan that is applicable, AND is reasonable and in the public interest for the reason(s) stated 

below.

The proposed amendment will update the Town’s Unified  Development Ordinance  to  reduce the

number of members to seven (7) total members, consisting of five (5) regular members and two (2)

alternates, remaining consistent with the statutory requirements of the State of North Carolina.

OR

 Inconsistent with the Town of Shallotte  2018  Land Use Plan and any other officially adopted 

plan that is applicable, AND YET is considered reasonable and in the public interest for the 

reason(s) set forth below.

OR

  Neither consistent nor inconsistent with the Town of Shallotte  2018  Land Use Plan and any

  other officially adopted plan that is applicable, AND is considered reasonable and in the public

  interest for the reason(s) set below: 
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